CALIFORNIA MONTESSORI PROJECT

DATES TO REMEMBER:

9/10–Principal's Café: Montessori Overview @ Bradshaw at 9:00

9/10–7 Habits of Highly Effective Volunteers @ Bradshaw at 5:00

9/11–Family Picnic @ Elk Grove , 5:00-7:00 (mobile live scan from 4:30-7)

9/14–Governing Board Meeting at Carmichael, 6:30-9:00

9/15–7 Habits @ Elk Grove at 5:00

9/16- EARLY RELEASE DAY Dismissals: K-3 @ 11:45 4th-8th @ 12:00

9/18–Middle School Back to School Dance at Shingle Springs

9/19–7 Habits @ Bradshaw at 10:00

9/21-Amethyst class Keiro No Hi Day

9/23-Tech Night @ Bradshaw at 5:30

9/24–CAC Meeting at 5:00; PTFC at 6:00–both at Elk Grove

9/29–7 Habits @ Bradshaw at 5:00

Montessorigram

VOLUME 14, ISSUE 3

SEPTEMBER 10, 2015

Family Picnic Night RESCHEDULED

Friday, Sept. 25, 2015 5-7pm @ Elk Grove Site

All CMP Families welcome!

Enjoy a family night with the CMP community! Bring a picnic dinner and mingle with other parents, teachers, and staff! Parents are invited to spin the wheel at the PTFC booth and win a prize! There will be representatives from CMP's after-school and fundraising programs. You can also bring gently used clothing for the FREE clothing swap. CMP will be providing free ice cream for all students. Mobile Live Scan will be available from 4:30-7pm for \$44.

We hope to see you there!

7 Habits of Highly Effective Volunteers

Many people have already called to reserve their spots for a 7 Habits of Highly Effective Volunteers" class. **Space is limited** to twenty participants so be sure to call early. Please keep in mind, trainings end in December for the 2015-2016 year at the Elk Grove campus, however you are welcome to call other campuses if these dates do not fit in your schedule. Thank you!

Bradshaw:

Thursday, Sept. 10th @ 5:00 (FULL)

Saturday, Sept. 19th @ 10:00 (ALMOST FULL)

Tuesday, Sept. 29th @ 5:00 Thursday, Oct. 8th @ 10:00

Elk Grove:

Tuesday, Sept. 15th @ 5:00 Tuesday, Oct. 13th @ 6:00 Tuesday, Nov. 3rd @ 5:00 Thursday, Dec. 3rd @ 5:00



Parent-Teacher Fundraising Committee

The PTFC is proud to report that in the 2014/2015 school year we raised \$37,700 from both small and large fundraising events such as the Harvest Festival and Fun Run, which are our two biggest and most successful fundraisers. Based on projections from last year's record breaking fundraising, the PTFC's goal for the 2015/16 school year is to raise \$38,000. We are confident that with help and support from our CMP community, we can achieve this fundraising goal!

The money that is raised through fundraising events is allocated as follows: 20% the of profits go directly to the Bradshaw playground account and 10% is immediately allocated to the General Campus Fund for campus enrichment projects that are not covered by the school budget.

The remainder is held in an account and funds are then distributed to classrooms the following school year. For the 2015/16 school year, we will be able to allocate almost \$800 to each classroom. This is the first year we have been able to disperse funds raised by the PTFC directly to classrooms for specific needs such as art projects, practical life jobs, class plays & events, classroom materials, cultural awareness, etc. We hope that with continued successful fundraising, made possible by your participation in events, we can increase the amount allocated to classrooms next year.

Mark you calendar for our first CMP event of the year, our annual Back To School Picnic and Dress Code Clothing Swap!! Don't miss it TOMORROW, September 11th (9/11), from 5:00p-7:00p at the Elk Grove site! FREE ice cream will be provided to each CMP student!!! So bring a picnic dinner, some gently worn clothing to trade, and have fun meeting your child's teacher, administrators, other parents, classmates, and of course, your PTFC. Parents, please stop by the PTFC booth to spin our prize wheel, and win something cool! Live Scan will be available on site from 4:30p-7:00p, as well as some of the after school activity vendors.

We look forward to meeting new faces, catching up with familiar ones, and working together with the CMP community to build our school's legacy!!

-PTFC (Parent Teacher Fundraising Committee)





BOXTOPS FOR EDUCATION

Way To Go: Garnet 169 Tops and Ruby 24 Tops!

Bradshaw office and Turquoise thank you for turning in over 100 tops each; you are role models!

Site	Classroom	August
EG	Amethyst	22
BR	Diamond	6
BR	Emerald	8
EG	Moonstone	20
EG	Ruby	24
EG	Sunstone	16
BR	Aquamarine	94
BR	Coral	0
BR	Garnet	169
BR	Jade	10
BR	Jasper	52
BR	Onyx	10
BR	Peridot	27
BR	Quartz	31
BR	Sapphire	69
BR	Serpentine	17
BR	Tanzanite	24
BR	Topaz	57
BR	Turquoise	102
BR	Office	107
Total Tops		865

This Month we made \$86.50 in Box Tops!

The classroom who turns in the most Box Tops each Month will receive a special Prize!

How to submit your Box Tops
Cut and Place them in a zip lock bag to send to

Cut and Place them in a zip lock bag to send to your child's classroom or label zip lock bag with classroom name and drop in office!

> Each box top is work 10¢! Keep Clipping and Saving!



Our Goal is to raise \$1,500. Last Year we raised \$1,202.80



If you would like more information, please contact a coordinator: Stacey Riera: bippi76@gmail.com or Deborah Sauls: deborahsauls@gmail.com

What Are CMPers Doing?

Hailey, with her two friends Malina and Kiara performed with their local Halau or hula dance group. They performed a new hula routine that was about the last queen of Hawaii during the Gold Rush Days in Old Sacramento.





Is Your Camera Ready?



Field trips, classroom and school events are starting to happen. We encourage families to take pictures during

this time. Before you know it, we will be inviting you to upload pictures for the yearbook. We count on your pictures to fill the book with memories throughout the year. It may seem early but the time flies!

Please keep in mind that you will be taking pictures that include other people's children. Be mindful of other peoples' beliefs and only post pictures from events on social media when you have the parents' consent.

Have Something to Share?

If you'd like to share something your child or family will be participating in or has participated in like the story above, please email pictures and a short piece about the event to Lisa Coker, Dean of Students for the Bradshaw site, at looker@cacmp.org.

We will only share images of the children who have a signed media release on file.